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Proposed Project

• The request is to rezone approximately 298.37 acres of a property 
from St Lucie County Agricultural 5 (one dwelling unit per five acres) 
to the zoning designation of City of Port St. Lucie Master Planned 
Unit Development (MPUD).  

• The proposed MPUD will accommodate the proposed multi-use path 
known as Tradition Trail.



Applicant and Owner

Dennis Murphy, Culpepper and Terpening, Inc., is acting as the agent 
for

Port St. Lucie Governmental Finance Corporation
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Future Land Use



Tradition Regional Business Park MPUD
• Development plan includes:

• 2.6 million square feet of industrial use

• 550,000 square feet of mixed retail/office use

• 750 residential units (limited to the mixed commercial land use subareas).  

• Two distinct development areas

• 144 acres designated as a Business Park (to be known as Legacy Park at 
Tradition) along I-95 Corridor

• 68 acres designated as mixed commercial development along Becker 
Road and SW Village Parkway 

• Remaining acreage to include ± 72 acres for stormwater and open space 
and 15 acres for roadways





Impacts and Findings

• The proposed MPUD is consistent with Policies 1.2.2.8 and 1.2.2.9 of 
the Future Land Use Element regarding the development of Regional 
Business Centers  and Policy 1.2.3.1 regarding providing a mix of land 
uses within close proximity to work and home.  



Recommendation

The Planning and Zoning Board recommended approval of the 
proposed MPUD document and concept plan at the October 6, 2020 
Planning and Zoning Board meeting. 


